

April 25, 2025

VIA E-MAIL

Karen H. Stachowski Deputy Attorney General Office of the Attorney Genera Consumer Advocate Division P.O. Box 20207 Nashville, TN 37202-0207 Karen.Stachowski@ag.tn.gov Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on April 25, 2025 at 9:17 a.m.

RE: Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC's Application to Expand its Certificate of Convenience and Necessity to Serve the Nash Ridge Subdivision, Williamson County, Tennessee, TPUC Docket No. 23-00036

Dear Ms. Stachowski:

I am writing in response to your letter dated April 22, 2025. In its July 25, 2024, Initial Report of the Status of Compliance, Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC respectfully submitted to the Commission that a compliance report update every (3) months was no longer warranted and proposed that a Status Report be submitted every six (6) months. The last status report in the above-captioned docket was submitted on January 2, 2025. Limestone anticipates submitting its next status report on July 1, 2025. If directed otherwise by the Commission, Limestone will certainly comply.

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Very truly yours,

BUTLER SNOW LLP

Melvin J. Malone

clw

cc: Kelly Cashman-Grams, TPUC

Russ Mitten, Central States Water Resources